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Webcam 

We have our WebCam up and running now in Mullagh 

Church.  We hope to have Mass on this Saturday night at 

7.39pm.  Please pass on the word about the WebCam to 

others.  Particularly those who are away from home in other 

parts of the world.  It will be wonderful to have it on the day 

of a funeral or other Parish Occasion where people will be 

able to log in wherever they are.  Please pass the word that its 

available on line now. Log onto www.kibparish.ie and click 

on ‘View our Webcam’ on the right. 
 

Parish Text Alert 
We hope to set up a Parish Text Alert. That will allow us to 

make you aware of things that are happening in our Parish 

especially in this difficult time when we cant meet together.  

To do this we will need your mobile phone number.  If you 

would like to be in our text alert system, please send your 

mobile number to Caroline in the Parish Office 065 7087161 

or text it to Fr. Donagh 087 2322140 or to any of our 

Pastoral Council members. 
 

Prayer 
May Nations and Neighbours work together at this time. 

May fear be calmed and illness cured. 

May we know we are all one, connected in the web of life, 

through love,  Held and Healed through Christ. 

Amen.  (Martina Lehane Sheehan & Patrick Sheehan) 

 

We are available to help 

Fr. Donagh O Meara 087 2322140  

Rita O’Dwyer 086 3838500 

Blathnaid Sexton 087 2332989 

Willie Healy 085 7262926 

Eilish Reidy 086 3791014 

Sue Garrihy 087 6575575 
 

KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA CLUB 

Whenever we needed your support you were there. 

Now it’s our turn to help. 

If anyone is looking for help to collect shopping , medicines, fuel, 

daily needs let us know and we are here to help 

Give them a call 

Martin Lynch (087) 922 9709   Paul Shanahan 0873663739 

John Brew 086811 8957   Michael Considine 0868450848 

Rebecca Sexton 086212 2616 

Or just message any of our social media pages and we will do our 

best to help 
 

ST.JOSEPH'S MILTOWN MALBAY GAA CLUB 

Whenever we needed your support you were there. 

Now it’s our turn to return your loyalty. 

If anyone is looking for help to collect shopping , medicines, fuel, 

daily needs let us know and we are here to help  

Give them a call 

Conor (085) 173 7643    Sean (087) 774 2153 

Gerard (087) 7455960    Jamesie (085) 8165211 

Or just messsge and we will do our best to help! 

 

Miltown/Moy 
Defib No: 

065 7050199 

KIB Parish 

Defib No: 

065 7050123 

Mass on the Radio 105FM  

Tuesday to Friday at 10am  

(Please pass the word) 

 

Saturday Mass at 7.30pm on Webcam from Mullagh 

Church  
Log onto www.kibparish.ie and click on 

 ‘View our webcam’ on the right. 
 

Sunday Mass at 11am on 105FM 

(Also live on Miltown Malbay Parish Facebook) 
 

Parish Finances 
Sincere thanks to all who dropped off Parish and Priests 

Collection envelopes.  We are deeply grateful to you as your 

contributions keep our Parish going. 
 

Funerals in Miltown during the Covid 19 Crisis 

Will be carried Live on 105FM from Miltown Church and on 

the Webcam from Mullagh Church.  
 

Trocaire 
If you would like to drop back your Trocaire Collection you may 

drop it into the Parish Office anytime during the week. 
 

 

Mass on the Radio (Sundays) 

Mass on Clare FM (96.4-95.5) each Sunday during the 

crisis at 9am. 
 

St. Vincent De Paul are here to help during the Covid Crisis.  

Please phone—086 2168749 
 

If anyone is experiencing Domestic Violence at this time, you 

may phone 065 6822435 
 

Accord: If you need to speak to an experienced couples & 

relationship counsellor during this time of unprecedented stress 

and pressure on family life 

Contact 01 531 3331 

9am to 8pm Monday to Friday 
 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 

ALONE has launched a national support line and additional 

supports for older people who have concerns or are facing 

difficulties relating to the outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 

Professional staff are available to answer queries and give 

advice and reassurance where necessary. The support line is 

open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024. 

 
 

 

Pieta House are available at this time for anybody who might 

be finding things difficult in the strange times.  Please contact 

1800 247 247 or Text 51444. 

 

“Grow in Love” (childrens programme at school) is available 

FREE on the Veritas Website.  Helpful for our First 

Communion and Confirmation Children.  

          SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support and prayers to the 
family of  Eileen Butler nee O Connor, London and formerly Quilty, 
Sister the late Paddy O Connor, Quilty.   Funeral in London 14th of 
May,  mass at a later date.  Rest in Peace Eileen. 
Joseph Hehir, formerly of Clounlaheen, Mullagh died in USA 
recently.  Rest in Peace Joseph. 
 

Anniversary Masses 

We apologies that we are unable to have Anniversary Masses 

at this time.  When the crisis is over, we will 

 re-schedule all anniversary masses. 

 
CE PROJECT:  

2 x Vacancies on the CE Project in Mullagh Village for 

General Operatives. Usual eligibility criteria applies. Contact 

Intreo on 065-6869296.  
 

 

Hall Committee Update 

Hello all, hope you are keeping well in these challenging 

times. It was hoped to call an AGM of our Parish Hall 

Committee in early 2020 in order to deliver our Annual 

Report, elect new officers and plan for the future. 

However the current virus has prevented this happening 

and probably will continue to impede progress for the 

foreseeable future. 

As you are aware enormous progress has been made to 

date with the Hall.  Thanks to the collective generosity of 

all, allied to the  determination of our Committee, the 

Hall has been largely rejuvenated and resurrected to 

serve our community well into the future. 

All income and expenditure details regarding Hall 

Development are currently with our Accountant. These 

will be published as soon as they are available with a 

copy appended to the Parish Newsletter. 

An additional substantial donation was recently received. 

The benefactors of same visited the hall and were very 

impressed with progress to date. We discussed the next 

steps in our modernisation and hall renewal. They were 

particularly enthusiastic about restoring the original 

maple dance floor. We have pursued this and as the hall 

is not in use at present, this would be a good time to 

proceed with this work. Hence this will commence 

shortly. 

Please God, current health and Governmental regulations 

will abate over the coming months and we will be able to 

hold our AGM and complete a few additional Hall 

projects with remaining existing funds. 

In conclusion we wish all the best of health until we get 

over these difficult times and hope that we can all get 

together to re-open and dance the Covid19 blues away in 

"The Hall" at some future time. 

 

Marty Morrissey 

Tune in to Marty and Bernard on Wednesday nights at 

9.30pm on RTE and also to “Marty in the Shed” on 

Sunday evenings at 7pm on RTE Player. 

 

Congratulations to Mary Reynolds reaching 100 years  

Sister of Michael Hehir, Tiermana. 

 

 

The April and May draw for the Kilmurry Ibrickane Gaa Club 

Development Fund (300 Club) 2019/20 took place on Thursday the 

8th of May. 

The 1st name drawn for April was John Talty and Joe Egan who 

received €500, the following 5 names drawn all received €100: 

1. Christy McCarthy; Clounlaheen 

2. M&M; Kilmaley 

3. Michael & Kate Montgomery;Clonahincy 

4. Cian O'Dwyer; c/o Odran O'Dwyer 

5. Gerard Frawley; Mullagh 

  

The 1st name drawn for May was Hailey & Phoebe Ryan; Tromora 

who received €500, the following 5 names drawn all received €100: 

1. Pat Joe Griffin; Clounlaheen 

2. Michael Murphy & Andrew McCarthy 

3. Gerard & Elaine Sexton; Mountscott 

4. Five Amigos; c/o Tony Kavanagh 

5. Quilty National School; Quilty  

 

West Clare Cancer Centre  
During this very stressful time, please be assured that our services 

are still available should you need them. Our taxi service is still 

running and If you would like to avail of our counselling service, we 

will make an appointment with Johanna for you. Please contact us as 

normal in the office - Monday to Friday - on (065) 9060762 or via 

our email westclarecancercentre@gmail.com, and outside of those 

hours on (087) 2699184 and (065) 9056181. You can also use the 

contact form on our website.  Our services are  available, free of 

charge. Working together, we will get through this. Stay safe 

everybody!  

 

The Alzheimer Society of Ireland have experienced huge 

disruption to our regular calendar of fundraising events due to the 

restrictions in place to ensure public safety, leading to a drop in 

income. We are currently running a virtual run/walk fundraising 

challenge which people can participate in while fully respecting the 

restrictions in place.Please contact Jarlath in the fundraising team 

on jarlath.coyle@alzheimer.ie or see our website https://

store.alzheimer.ie/ for further information about our Keep Moving in 

May challenge - a virtual run/walk which people can complete in 

their own time and pace over the month of May.   
 

LITANY OF MARY  

Mary of the Annunciation,  

teach us how to respond with faith to divine mystery 

 Mary at Elizabeth’s door,  

teach us to be generous with our capacity to care for others.  

Mary giving birth to Jesus,  

teach us to look for your Son in our adverse conditions.  

Mary fleeing into the strange land of Egypt 

 teach us to welcome strangers and refugees from foreign lands. 

Mary at the Presentation of Jesus, 

Teach us how to accept the conditions for loving fully 

 Mary in the Temple where young Jesus preached, 

 teach us to search diligently for our spiritual treasure.  

Mary at home in Nazareth with your family,  

teach us to value the gift of all our relationships.  

Mary at the wedding feast of Cana, 

Teach us how to humbly ask for what is needed. 

Mary on the way to Calvary,  

teach us to meet our own pain with compassion. 

Mary standing beneath the Cross, 

Teach us to be present to the suffering ones of our world. 

Mary receiving your crucified Son in your arms, 

Teach us that we, too, can embrace our losses with courage.  

Mary at the tomb,  

teach us not to be afraid to enter into our grief.  

Mary in the Upper Room with the disciples,  

teach us the strength of community and the power of prayer.  


